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Submission: As a solar owner, it greatly concerns me that there is a possibility of a reduced feed in tariff. As the rate received
at present is far less than what we are charged for using power, I see this as a penalty for helping reduce tariffs for all
homeowners. It would be an active discouragement to for citizens to use more solar which would be a further negative impact
on our already threatened environment and associated climate change





